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Open Board Positions! 

Meet your neighbours, get involved, and help to shape your community! Currently, the 
following positions need filling: 

President

Vice President

Rink Maintenance

Rink Supervision

Soccer Coordinator

Indoor Coordinator

Note: some of these positions can be SHARED, so find a friend and volunteer to 
work together! Meetings are monthly, on the second Wednesday at 7 p.m. in the 
Brevoort Park School library (no meetings in July or August).  Anyone in the 
community is welcome to attend the meetings.  Childcare can be arranged! If you 
would like some more information about what’s entailed, just email us: 
info@brevoortpark.ca  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Happy Holidays from the Brevoort Park 
Community Association!
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REGISTRATION for BPCA PROGRAMMING  

January 3, online only: registration.brevoortpark.ca  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Sign up for community updates!  The community association 

email distribution list is how we notify residences of upcoming 

events, opportunities, and safety/crime issues. Sign up by 

emailing info@brevoortpark.ca 

facebook.com/brevoortpark 
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SAVE THE DATE: Shinny Tournament. March 
4, 2017.  Please contact rgryschuk@gmail.com

mailto:rgryschuk@gmail.com
mailto:rgryschuk@gmail.com
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Brevoort Park School Update 

*Christmas Concert and Bake Sale 7 p.m. December 
15th  We are accepting baking donations and 
decorated cakes the morning of the bake sale at the 
front office. We also need volunteers to set up and 
work at the table.

*Band Concert 11 a.m. December 19th 

Donations: We are collecting gently used books and 
warm clothing for our GCC Gift of Reading and Warm 

Winter Woolies. Boxes will be placed outside each 
classroom. This year we are adopting 3 families over 
Christmas. Any donations of food, money, or gift cards 
will be greatly appreciated, and can be dropped off at 
the front desk.
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The Refugee Sponsorship Committee from Ecole St. Matthew has raised close to the 
$30,000.00 needed to support and relocate their refugee  family to Saskatoon.  
Although the monetary requirement is  a significant component to bringing a sponsored  
refugee family to Canada, the immigration and international legal processes take time.  
Currently their anticipated arrival is between 12-18 months. However, the momentum 
continues for reaching the  remaining funds which sits at  approximately $1000.00.  A 
social justice student committee within the school community of Ecole St. Matthew has 
been formed to help engage additional initiatives to  assist obtaining these funds. For 
more information on this initiative, or to find out about the refugee family please contact 
Danielle at danielleschock@yahoo.ca 

mailto:danielleschock@yahoo.ca
mailto:danielleschock@yahoo.ca
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   ADVERTISING 

The BPCA Newsletter is published four 
times a year: February, May, late August, 
and December. It is hand-delivered to 
over 1,000 residences. The next issue 
will come out in February.  Advertising 
Deadline: January 15th, 2017. Contact 
newsletter@brevoortpark.ca Rates: 
Business card $25; 1/6 page $50; 1/4 
page $75; 1/2 page $100; Full page $200. 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